
MUSIC IN OUR
SCHOOLS MONTH

Thank you for being a music educator! Your job as a 
music teacher is no simple task, and we are grateful for 
your dedication to your craft. Please accept this thank 
you video made for you and your students to enjoy with 
our gratitude and appreciation. We hope it puts a smile 
on your face. Music in our schools is essential, as are you.

Educate. Enrich. Excite.

10568 Country Walk Ln., Unit #43 • Sister Bay, WI 54234
midsummersmusic.com • 920-854-7088

With our highest praises,

Noah Schaffrick, Associate Director & 
Education Program CoordinatorAllyson Fleck, Executive Director

Ryan Louie, Cello
Vinicius Sant’Ana, Violin Blakeley Menghini, ViolaJi-Yeon Lee, Violin

https://youtu.be/Kc2DaTDh_IE

